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· Alternative Urban Areawide Review Updates 

The EQB Monitor is a weekly publication announcing 
environmental review documents, public comment 
periods and other actions of the Environmental Quality 
Board. For more information on environmental review, please 
visit the EQB website.  

You can manage your subscription to the EQB Monitor here. 
Be sure to add MNEQB@public.govdelivery.com to your 
address book or safe sender list. 

Check the EQB Calendar for more details on Monitor 
deadlines and Board Meetings. Meeting minutes, agendas and 
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Alternative Urban Areawide Review Updates 

Project Title: City of Woodbury - 2019 Update - 
Northeast Area Alternative Urban Areawide 
Review (AUAR) 
Comment Deadline: March 25, 2019 
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Project Description: The City of Woodbury has prepared an AUAR update for the Northeast Area (Study 
Area). This Study Area is approximately 580 acres of contiguous, mostly undeveloped land and is located 
along Interstate 94, a major transportation corridor. The study area is bordered by I-94 on the north and 
Manning Avenue on the east with development to the west and south. The City originally adopted the 
Northeast AUAR in February 2009. An update was completed in 2014. No development has occurred in the 
study area. Pursuant to Minnesota Rules 4410.3610 Subp. 7, for the AUAR to remain valid as the 
environmental review document for the area, the document needs to be updated every five years until all 
development in the study area has received approval. The purpose of this document is to update the AUAR 
pursuant to Minnesota Rules. 

Responsible Governmental Unit (RGU): City of Woodbury 

RGU Contact Person:  
Kristin Seaman  
Environmental Resources Specialist  
8301 Valley Creek Road  
Woodbury, MN 55125  
651-714-3593  
kristin.seaman@woodburymn.gov   
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